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Dear Students, 
  
In response to the Government's decision announced today requiring people within the specified 
'restricted areas' in Kwai Chung to stay in their premises and undergo compulsory testing, I am 
writing to inform you that the University will support students residing in those restricted areas in 
Kwai Chung to study online at home during this period. For essential learning and teaching 
activities, arrangements will also be made by subject offering departments to provide make-up 
classes for this group of students. In case teaching staff members affected have to work from home 
too, departments will provide alternative arrangements for students enrolled, such as online teaching 
or make-up classes, and if so, teachers concerned will inform you of any changes soon.  
   
The University will continue monitoring the evolving pandemic situation closely and will provide a 
further update to students and staff members on the continuation or otherwise of the hybrid mode of 
learning and teaching before the Lunar New Year holiday.  
 
Thank you!    
  
Prof. K.Y. Wong 
Vice President (Education) 
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